## University Grants Commission Distance Education Bureau

F.No.12-3/2015 (DEB-III)

**Subject:** Continuation of recognition to Institutions for offering programmes through Open and Distance Learning mode from the academic year 2016-17.

UGC vide letter F.No. 12-3/2016 (DEB-III) dated 21.03.2016 had invited proposals in prescribed format from certain Institutions. The letter along with list of list of Universities/Institutions was uploaded on UGC website.

In response to this, UGC has received proposals which will be assessed by Committees constituted for the purpose on 30-31 May, 2016, 1-2 June, 2016 and 6-7 June, 2016. Universities/Institutions will be required to make presentations before the Committees and present other documents.

The schedule and other details have been sent by email to all the concerned Universities/Institutions at their email IDs mentioned in proposals.

All the concerned Universities/Institutions are requested to kindly check their emails and come prepared for the meeting/presentation strictly as per the given schedule.

For any queries please contact: deb-ugc@gov.in

(Prof. Jaspal Singh Sandhu) Secretary, UGC

Dated: 20.05.2016